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6th May 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

BIKEABILITY 
CYCLE TRAINING 

 
The opportunity to receive some Cycle Safety Training is now being offered to pupils in P5, P6 and P7.  
Mr Collins will lead sessions in the school playground from 9.15-10.15am on the following dates: 
 
 Friday 13th May 
 Friday 20th May 
 Friday 27th May 
 Friday 3rd or 10th June depending on weather for Sports Day 
 Friday 17th June 
 
Pupils should bring their bikes to school on these dates and MUST have a cycling helmet in order to 
participate.  Please check that tyres and brakes are in good condition.  It remains your responsibility to 
ensure that your child cycles to and from school safely. 
 
If you would like your child to participate please complete the slip below and return to school on 
Monday 9th May.  If you can assist Mr Collins on any of the above dates please indicate on the slip 
below. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Liz Laird 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
Child’s Name________________________________  Class_____________________ 
 
I would like my child to participate in cycle training.  I understand s/he will require to wear a helmet. 
 
I can assist on ______________________________________________ 
 
Signed____________________________________________________ 
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